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MEMORANDUM
FOR/TO : All Organizational Transformation Focal Persons Candidates
FROM : The Director

Strategy Management and Organizational Transformation Office
SUBJECT : ORGANIZATIONAL TRANSFORMATION FOCAL PERSONS

This refers to the Memorandum No. 2022-200 dated 07 March 2023 from the
Undersecretary for Organizational Transformation and Human Resources. We are
pleased to inform you that you were recommended to be one of the organizational
transformation focal persons of the Department to champion change and be proactive
instruments towards a responsive, relevant, resilient and respected organization.

Along this line, we would like to know more on your current work in the DENR
and its significance to organizational transformation. Please prepare a handwritten
essay of not less than 300 words in an A4 sized paper, scanned to portable document
format, and send it to hrds.cdd@denr.gov.ph on or before 02 May 2023.

Should you have any queries, please contact the Career Development
Division through this email or phone numbers (02) 8927-9107 and VOIP 1063 and
look for Ms. Liren C. de Guzman or Ms. Pamella B. Omampo.

MARIE %/GELIQUE C.GO
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